To:            Members of the Hardin County Board of Education
 

From:       Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

 

Re:           Request for permission to use Miller Transportation of Louisville for a trip to Bowling Green, Kentucky, on September 15, 2008

 

	Request:
	To use coach transportation for the 8th grade girls in our middle schools to participate in a trip to Bowling Green to hear a lecture by author Rachel Simmons on the evening of September 15, 2008 

	 
	

	Facts:
	Board policy requires prior approval for use of commercial carrier for out of town trips. There will be an undetermined number of students  traveling around the time of the date above. The cost is approximately $17 per student.  We have written a grant in hopes of lowering the price and will ask for other donations from the community for a meal for all the girls.  Approximate travel time is 5:00 PM to 10:30 PM. 

	
	

	
	(Student enrollment will not be done until permission to do this trip is granted. There will be a minimum of one chaperone for every 10 students going.)

	 
	

	Recommendation:
	Approve the use of Miller Transportation Coach Service for the 8th grade girls to attend a lecture in Bowling Green, Kentucky on September 15, 2008.  

	 
	

	Recommended Motion:
	I move to approve the use of commercial carrier for the 8th grade girls on September 15, 2008.


